
Health Policy Newsletter 
____________________________________________________________ 

Volume 15 Number 1    March, 2002               Article 3 
____________________________________________________________ 

 

Chief Residents and  
Residency Program Directors 

 

Copyright ©2002.  Health Policy Newsletter is a quarterly publication of Thomas Jefferson 
University, Jefferson Health System and the Office of Health Policy and Clinical Outcomes, 1015 
Walnut Street, Suite 115, Philadelphia, PA 19107. 

 

Suggested Citation:
Chief residents and residency program directors.  Health Policy Newsletter 2001; 15(1): Article 3.  
Retrieved [date] from http://jdc.jefferson.edu/hpn/vol15/iss1/3. 



Chief Residents and Residency Program Directors 

Health Policy Newsletter Vol. 15, No. 1 (March 2002), Article 3 

Chief Residents and Residency Program Directors 
_____________________________________________________ 
 
On April 5, 2002, the Office of Health Policy and Clinical Outcomes will host the 
second in a two-part series titled Chief Resident Education for Success Training 
(CREST). The all-day session is designed for chief residents who are completing their 
residency tenure and will cover timely, practical issues related to the physician’s self-
development, including leadership roles for physicians, medical/legal issues, the 
landscape of practice, and life after residency.  Leadership training for new chief 
residents is scheduled for June 6 and 7, 2002 and will provide participants with tools 
and experiences that will better equip them to lead and manage groups in complex 
organizations.  Workshops will address concepts of leadership motivation, time 
management, group management, conflict management, and teaching skills. 
 
Registration is complimentary. For more information, please contact the Office of 
Health Policy and Clinical Outcomes at 215-955-6969. 
 


